
MEMORANDUM 
REGULAR CITY COUNCIL MEETING  
April 7, 2025, at 6:00 PM 
 
 

TO: City Council 
 
FROM: Lisa Nocerini, City Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Douglas Marina Renovations Presentation 
 
 
This past fall, the City of Douglas submitted an application to the Consumers Energy Foundation Grant 
for Douglas Marina Park improvements. Thankfully, the City was successful and was awarded $100,000 
to add a pavilion and accessible sidewalks. A component of the grant that was unfunded was public 
restrooms and a private shower facility for the slip holders. Bud Baty and Max Matteson then stepped in 
and offered to fund the remaining renovations as well as hiring the architect to help design the entire 
project, including the pavilion. These improvements aim to create a welcoming space for outdoor 
recreation, including small events, picnics, and other community activities. 
 
After review from Council, City staff will issue a request for proposal for the work. 

 
Presentation only. 
















